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Shane Edward Thompson CEO
Trip to the Woods LLC
 
With an increase in the Oregon Production Investment Fund (OPIF).  
Not only would I benefit from this help. Most importantly all 
Oregonians that are working in the film industry, and or on one of 
my projects within this beautiful state. I am a producer, director, 
and an original creative writer. My business and personal life it 
is not too much of a concern. I can take that anywhere in the 
United States. My concern is my fellow Oregonians and how their 
lives and participation in Oregon’s film industry would change 
dramatically. Oregon is unique, such diversity in it’s landscapes, 
with so many scenic opportunities. Most have their own stories that 
are hidden within them. These opportunities should not be 
restricted. They need to be shared with the rest of the world. So, 
by moving forward on OPIF that can happen. In conclusion my 
business and fellow hard-working Oregonians can benefit from OPIF. 
By making it more accessible to film here in this beautiful state 
of Oregon. I am in the process of getting a crew together to film 
an amazing story called Trip to the Woods. Which could be more 
feasibly possible to to have it‘s production with in Oregon, by 
this moving forward. 
 
Sincerely,
Shane Edward Thompson CEO
Trip to the Woods LLC
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